Health Education Welfare minutes of 4/2/2013

Attending: Natalie Wolf, Bill Doering, Tom Muething, Scot Lahrmer, Officer Jason Phillips, Officer Chris Fritsch

Absent: Ed Hattenbach

The meeting was called to order by Chair Natalie Wolf and the minutes of March 4th, 2013 were approved.

Amberley recently applied for and received a grant from the American Academy of Pediatrics that will provide up to 75 child bicycle helmets to be distributed to residents free of charge in order to promote bike safety. Amberley was informed of the grant opportunity because Amberley Village is a WeTHRIVE! Community. A bicycle safety education event will be held on April 28 at Village Hall from 12-1PM. Materials are being provided by Cincinnati Children's Hospital that will include a bike safety video and outdoor components. Staff will try to obtain apparatus to set up a bike safety course. Helmets will be limited to Amberley residents and will be made available to residents who do not attend the event. Publicity to the event will be by email blast and will be promoted with banners at Village Hall and customary, visible locations.